
Homework Reminder 
The expectation for year 3 & 4 is to complete a set amount 

of time on TTRockstars each week.  

 

For year 5 & 6, in addition to the set time for TTRockstars, 

they should complete a quiz set by the teacher on Google 

Classroom. This is with the exception of the daily homework 

set by year 6 in the build-up to SATs.  

MESSAGE FROM MRS GRAVELING, MATHS LEAD 

 

As the end of another busy term 

approaches, it has been lovely to reflect 

on all things mathematical from across the 

term.  

 

Children continue to show enthusiasm across school 

for maths. Not only during lessons, but also in stopping 

me in the corridor or lunch hall to tell me about 

something they’ve worked on or achieved. In addition 

to this, throughout this term, I have been lucky enough 

to visit all classes across school and teach a maths 

lesson.  

 

Next term will see Mr Warnes take over the reins of 

maths lead as I leave on maternity leave,. Mr Warnes 

did a fantastic job of looking after maths whilst I was 

on maternity leave before, so I know the subject is in 

safe hands. Look out for exciting competitions or 

challenges Mr Warnes sets throughout next term.  

 

Mrs Graveling  
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Maths in Action 
 

Maths Videos  
 

 

As part of our effort to support both children and parents when using 

maths at home, a new set of maths videos are being recorded and 

produced. The aim of these videos is TO support learning at home and 

provide parents with a resource which enables them to see how their 

children are taught in school.  

 

The videos will generally be 5-10 minutes long and provide parents with 

an explanation of how to approach different areas of maths. As well as 

outlining the process of a certain mathematical topic, key language 

and explanations are also modelled.  

 

Please look out for these going ‘live’ early in the summer term. There will 

be a dedicated YouTube channel and available on the A Star Learning 

website.  


